
 

 

 

 

Dr. Laura U. Marks, Dena Wosk University Professor of Art and Culture Studies at SFU. 

Title of talk:  Enfolding-Unfolding Aesthetics, or the Unthought at the Heart of Wood. 

Monday. Feb. 8 > 7-9 pm > ArtLab. 

Dr. Marks is the inaugural speaker for CON[V/S]ER[S/V]ATIONS, a series of discussions  

around culture and sustainability. 

 

 

Graduate Seminar with Dr. Laura U. Marks.  

Tuesday, Feb. 9 > 9:30-11:30 am > VAC 135 

Please contact Susan Schuppli or Paula Dias to confirm  

your participation and receive the readings. 

 

 

VAS 2220 Sculpture, Installation and Performance  

is celebrating their student-organized exhibition at  

The Arts Project. 

Opening Reception:  Thursday Feb. 11 > 7-10 pm   

The Arts Project, 203 Dundas St., Downtown London   

 

 

Online Intent to Register runs from Feb. 5 until March 31 

Undergraduate students planning to return to UWO in  

September 2010 must submit an Intent to Register (ITR)  

form by March 31, 2010. An ITR presentation session will  

be held in a VASA forum on Feb. 23 at 6 pm in the ArtLab. 

ITR counselling times are posted in VAC 200. 

 

Send items for next week’s newsletter to 

mjones5@uwo.ca  

 

 

 

 

Visual Arts News  February 5, 2010 

Fri. Feb. 12 – Last day to drop a 
second term half course without 
academic penalty. 

Mon. Feb. 15 – Family Day, 
university closed. 

Feb. 15-19 – Reading Week 

Sat. Feb. 20 – Pre-University 
Scholarship Program with Anna 
Madelska and Thames Valley Board 
high school students. 

Thurs. Feb. 25, 8 pm. Germaine Koh 
speaking in Art Now! 

Sat. Feb. 27 – In-person Portfolio 
interviews for VAS 1025 Program  
(for Fall 2010). 

Wed. March 24 > 3-6 pm  
Research Day 2010, a joint effort 
between Arts and Humanities, FIMS 
and Education to be held in  
The Great Hall, Somerville House. 

 

Upcoming Events 


